Bruce Highway - Tiaro Flood Immunity Upgrade
Stakeholder feedback form

Contact details (optional)

Name:

Phone Number: Email Address:

Postal address:

[0 Tick this box if you wish to be contacted in future regarding the progress of this project using the contact information you have
supplied above.

About you (please select all that apply)
O1 am a resident of Tiaro O own a property in Tiaro

O own a business in Tiaro 0O Other (please specify):

Your views on the Bruce Highway - Tiaro Flood Immunity Upgrade
options

Please use the space below and overleaf to let us know if you have a preference for an upgrade of the existing
highway or a bypass of Tiaro, as part of the Bruce Highway — Tiaro Flood Immunity Upgrade. Feel free to include any

additional comments you may have about why you do or do not support a particular option. Please return your
feedback form to us using the details provided overleaf by 15 March 2019.




How to return your feedback form

You can return your feedback by posting or emailing it to us using the details below.

Posting your feedback form
Please post your feedback form to the address below. Postage is paid and there is no need to affix a stamp.

Reply Paid 183

Bruce Highway — Tiaro Flood Immunity Upgrade
Department of Transport and Main Roads

PO Box 183

Gympie QLD 4570

Emailing your feedback form
Please scan and email your form to Bundaberg.office@tmr.gld.gov.au. Please include “Bruce Highway — Tiaro
Flood Immunity Upgrade” in the subject line.

Further information
For further information about this project, please contact the Department of Transport and Main Roads on 1300
728 390 during business hours or email bundaberg.office@tmr.qld.gov.au.
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